
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 16 By Councillor Jim Campbell for 

answer by the Convener of the 
Transport and Environment 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 26 August 2021 

  The Convener will be aware of recent localised flooding 

events in Edinburgh. 

Question (1) Between 1 July and 17 August, how many requests have 

been made to clear individual gullies on the roads of 

Edinburgh? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What was the average time between the request being 

made, and the first physical attendance to the gully? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How many reports resulted in attendance to a gully that was 

not blocked or partially blocked? 

Answer (3)  

   

 
 
 


